
GRAINTHORPE GAZETTE 
Keeping parents, friends and families informed 

Friday 24th May, 2019 (Ref - T5 W5) 

PE KITS  A reminder that children should have a school PE kit comprising of a white t-shirt, black or navy shorts and appropri-

ate footwear. 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY We are still looking for someone to help shape the future of learning within the two schools. As 

a parent, you will bring a crucial dimension to the governing body. If you have a child at either school, you are eligible to be a 

governor. Ask in the school office for more information. 

FARM KITCHENS A reminder that school lunches are now ordered online with our new supplier—www.hotschoolmeals.com. 

You will have received a flyer regarding their theme days over the next term, including the curiously named Courgette Chal-

lenge and Pineapple Day. More information will be sent nearer the time. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

3rd June   Term 6 begins  - Library bus visits today 

10th June  Whole school trip to The Deep 

13th June        Ignite Games - sporting event with local schools 

18th June  Sports Day - afternoon at Grainthorpe for a joint event 

26th—28th June  Year 6 transition days at secondary schools 

27th June  Class Transition Day - moving to new classes  

12th July  Pupil reports  sent home to parents 

112th July  End of Year Celebration at Marshchapel village hall, evening 

16th July  Year 6 Performance 

19th July Term 6 ends   

Have a  lovely half term!  

Mrs A Turner, Executive Headteacher 

 
ANOTHER BUSY TERM  A huge well done to the Year 6 pupils who completed their KS2 SATs. We are very proud of all of the 

children who have shown resilience and determination all year tackling the increasingly challenging demands of the year 6 

curriculum. Following the SATs, they have enjoyed a well-deserved treat with a trip to Cleethorpes for ten-pin bowling (with 

Mr Dalziel getting the top score!). Thank you to the Fenland Friends for donating the funds for this treat to go ahead. 

ZOOLAB We had a wonderful morning with 

some weird and wonderful creatures. Anya 

from Zoolab brought a giant millipede, cock-

roaches, degus, a snake, a tarantula and 

even a bearded dragon for us to see. We 

found out about their habitats and their 

homes. Finley said “ The degus were cool 

and cute. They felt really soft. I loved strok-

ing them.” The children were extremely 

brave getting close to stroke and even hold 

the creatures. What a great way to end the 

term and consolidate out learning! 

http://www.hotschoolmeals.com

